The Liminal Plan

Monday, October 30th – Clinton Community Center

Approximately 25 people attended the October meeting with Chloe Akers, founder of <u>The Liminal Plan</u>. The organization was founded in January 2023 from the belief that Tennessee's democracy is broken, and the majority of Tennessee residents do not support the extreme legislation pushed by too many currently in state leadership.



Chloe Akers, a Tennessee native and former criminal defense attorney had no idea she'd ever work in politics. As a criminal defense attorney, her journey began by studying the Dodds decision and "Tennessee's Trigger Ban." This study led to an Instagram video, millions of followers, and a realization of the gap between the electorate in Tennessee, with over 80% of Republicans favoring some access to abortion rights, and the total ban passed by the legislature. She realized that law was only the latest symptom of a much larger gap between voters and many Tennessee laws.

The Liminal Plan is evolving, and will be known as The Best of Tennessee to work toward a longterm model for sustainable democracy. Their

goals are to bring back effective governing; discourage polarization; provide transparency around lawmakers records and positions; and support & incentivize lawmakers who want to compromise with their peers across the political spectrum.

The Best of Tennessee is an organization dedicated to promoting effective government – they not a policy organization.